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A Place to Belong. 
 A God to Believe.  

A Messenger to Become.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Come along on this new journey 

 

 

 

 

Southern 
Cooking 

The last Wednesday of 
each month, instead of 
having spaghetti, we do 
a different type of 
cuisine so we call that 
night Specialty Dinner. 
For the month of 
August the student- 

Domingo made vegan Mac& 
cheese. Another student, Derrick 
made peach sweet tea and then 
froze puree to make ice cubes for 
the drink. We had two types of 
cornbread, black-eyed peas, green 
beans and rolls. As you can tell 
there was a lot of really good food 
and this was just the first specialty 
dinner of the year. We are looking 
forward to the other specialty 
dinners coming this semester and 
we would share the food with you 
ÉÆ ×Å ÃÏÕÌÄ ÂÕÔ ×ÅȭÌÌ ÓÔÉÃË ÔÏ 
pictures for now. 
 

 

 

A new school year has 
begun at UTK and with 
it has come the shift 
back into the programs 
and events at Advent 
House. From game 
nights to vespers, 
leadership conferences 
to Sabbath lunch 
together, this school 
year is off to a great 
start. This newsletter 
has pictures and a 
description of most of 
ÔÈÅ ÅÖÅÎÔÓ ×ÅȭÖÅ ÈÁÄ 
so far this semester. 
Continue to keep us in 
your prayers as this 
journey through this 
semester continues 
and the new ways for 
us to see the beauty of 
God reveal themselves 

leaders decided to have 
Southern Cooking night 
and it was a huge 
success! A group of five 
students worked 
together to make Mac & 
Cheese and Sharena  
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Students rearranged the living room for the 
speed friending ice breaker at the start of game 
night on the Sunday of welcome week. Simple 
questions like Ȭ×ÈÁÔȭÓ ÓÏÍÅÔÈÉÎÇ you are excited 
ÁÂÏÕÔ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÉÓ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÙÅÁÒȭ ÁÎÄ Ȭ×ÈÁÔȬÓ 
somÅÔÈÉÎÇ ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ ÐÁÓÓÉÏÎÁÔÅ ÁÂÏÕÔȭ ÁÌÌÏ×ÅÄ 
the group to get to know each other a little 
better 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Can you spot the 
alum in the 
picture? Caleb 
Runne, in the 
black shirt with 
the red cross, an 
alum of Advent 
House came to 
the cookout with 
his family. Before 
he left he took a 
moment to share 
with our students 
his experience 
here and got to 
connect with  

 

 
 

 

 

 
Welcome Week Schedule 2015 

 
Sunday- Game Night 

Tuesday-Breakfast Give Away at 
Presidential Court & Tabling event at 

the Multicultural Student Fair 

Wednesday-Cookout 

Friday- Tabling event at Student 
Organization Fair & Vespers 

Sabbath- Lunch at Advent House, 
Vespers & Game Night 

Welcome Week at Advent House 

Assistant Chaplain Keila standing at the 
Advent House table at the Multicultural 
student fair Tuesday evening where we gave 
away stress stars. Our advice to the students 
who started school the next day -stay stress 
free this year. 

Welcome Back Cookout 

 
 

 

Wednesday night, 
August 17th, we had 
our Welcome back 
cookout. There were 
new faces, familiar 
faces , tons of fun and 
a lot of laughter. We 
had a selfie station 
and delicious food.  
 

Smile! Students and guest excited to grab their 
share of the food.  
  
         

students here.  Did 
we mention that 
we had a selfie/ 
photo set up this 
year? Jordan, 
David, Brandon, 
Angela and 
Sharena smile and 
pose with props. 

When you were 
at Advent House 
was there cook 
out? If so what 
were some of the 
fun moments you 
had? If there 
×ÁÓÎȭÔ Á ÃÏÏË ÏÕÔ 
what types of 
events did you 
have during 
welcome week?  
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Sabbath in the Smokies  

 

On the Friday of welcome week our student leadership team 
participated in the Student Organization Fair on Pedestrian 
Walkway.  The team wanted to let students who had never been to 
!ÄÖÅÎÔ (ÏÕÓÅ ÇÅÔ Á ÓÍÁÌÌ ÔÁÓÔÅ ÏÆ ×ÈÁÔ ÉÔȭÓ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÓÐÅÎÄ ÔÉÍÅ ×ÉÔÈ 
us, so they ran short games of Dutch Blitz.  After people are done 
eating at Spaghetti Dinners on Wednesday nights the students will 
pull out a couple decks of cards for this game and will have loads of 
fun. At the table we had at the fair many curious students were 
pulled in by our charismatic and energetic leaders to play a 
shortened version of the game. The team did a great job and the 
event was a success. We even had some of the people we met at  
our table come to a Spaghetti Dinner about a month later! 

 

David, a current student leader shows a group of 
students how to play Dutch Blitz while Brandon who 
was a student leader last year plays the role the 
opponent.  

 

 

 

September 9- 11 a group of students from Advent House 
went to Cades Cove in the Smoky Mountain National Park. 
There were groups from other churches from northern region 
of Georgia Cumberland Conference. A few of our students 
stayed overnight and others came up for the day on Sabbath. 
There was a church service, potluck, a hike and vespers. The 
ÇÒÏÕÐ ÈÁÄ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ ÔÉÍÅ ÅÎÊÏÙÉÎÇ 'ÏÄȭÓ ÂÅÁÕÔÉÆÕÌ ÃÒÅÁÔÉÏÎȢ 

 

In the picture on the left two students take a quick nap 
before lunch as Jordan poses next to them. In the picture to 
the left Sharena and Chaplain Michaela lead out in special 
music for the church service. 

 

What types of trips and adventures did you have during your 
undergraduate experiences?  Did you ever get a chance to 
go hike a trail in the Smokies? Did you find a cool place 
downtown Knoxville to hang out with friends? 

 

 

 

Student Organization Fair  
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ANY 

IDEAS? 

Connect with us at: 
www.adventhouse.org or  
The Advent House  Alumni  at UTK 
Facebook Page 

 
Michaela Lawrence Jeffery 
Director/Chaplain 
(865) 522-3193 
mlawrence@gccsda.org 
 
 

 

We are always looking for ways to better connect with 
our Advent House  alumni, so if you have any ideas or 
what like to help us reach other former Advent House 

folks please get in touch with us!  
 
 

 

Take time today to enjoy a moment in nature as you do, remember in spite 
of the busyness in life and the temptation to give into stress that there is a 
God who is faithful to His word. The beauty you will see in nature, the 
constant activity of the squirrels and the songs of the birds will be proof 
that since God takes care of all you see then He will take care of you.  

 
ά¢ƘŜ ƘŜŀǾŜƴǎ ŘŜŎƭŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƎƭƻǊȅ ƻŦ DƻŘΤ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊƳŀƳŜƴǘ shows His 
handiǿƻǊƪΦέ 

-Psalm 19:1 (NKJV) 

άConsider the lilies, how they grow: they neither toil nor spin; and yet  say 
to you, even Solomon in all his glory was not  arrayed like one of these. If 
then God so clothes the grass, which today is in the field and tomorrow is 
thrown into the oven, how much ƳƻǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ IŜ ŎƭƻǘƘŜ ȅƻǳΦΦέ  

ς Luke 12:27-28 (NKJV)  

 

ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT 

 

SAMPLE QUESTIONS: 
What years were you active at 
Advent House? 
 
What were the things you most 
enjoyed about your time at 
Advent House? 
 
What have you been up to since 
college? 
 
Tell us something unique about 
yourself. 
 

We are interested in continuing 
to feature our Alumni in these 
newsletters. If you, or someone 
you know, would like to be 
interviewed for upcoming 
issues feel free to contact us. 

Picture taken on the scenic loop near Cades Cove.  


